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FAIRBURN MAN WANTED FOR FRAUD, FORGERY, AND THEFT 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that warrants have been 

issued for Eric Mosley, 41, of Fairburn, for eight counts of Insurance Fraud, eight counts of Forgery in the 1st 

Degree, and four counts of Theft by Taking. Mr. Mosley is wanted in connection with a Fulton County case. 

 

“Over the course of seven months, the suspect submitted eight claims, totaling $9,222.15, to Geico for damage 

to vehicles that he owns,” said Commissioner King. “Mr. Mosley allegedly paid for repairs and requested 

reimbursement after the fact. The receipts for the repairs were discovered to be fraudulent, and investigators 

found that the auto repair shop the suspect claimed to use does not exist.” 

 

Anyone with information on this case should call the Criminal Investigations Division’s warrant line at 404-

463-6363. 

 

The warrant was issued on January 27th by a Fulton County Judge. 

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office of the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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